
Minutes ofthe meeting of the
Executive Committee

of the SUNY-Downstate College ofMedicine
January 10, 2011

Present: M. Feuerman, K. Powderly, P. Sass, S. Eisner, R. Twersky, S. Rinnert, P.
Maccabee, M. Hammwerschlag, I. Bodis-Wollner, C. Doty, A. Norin, V. Anderson,
R. Viswanathan, J. Brown, S. Miller, F. Gress

The meeting was called to order by Dr. Feuerman. Minutes were reviewed by Dr. Feuerman and
revisions were made. Minutes accepted with revisions.

Dr. Feuerman introduced Dr. Sass, who presented the committee handouts ofthe Curriculum
Renewal. (See attachment 1) Dr. Sass asked the committee for questions and comments.

Presiding Officer's Report

Dr. Feuerman asked Dr. Bodis-Wollner (Co-chair, Nominations) if he could start the nomination
process early. One of the tasks for the Executive Committee is to find faculty members who will
serve on the University Faculty Senate. Dr. Powderly stated that she is member ofthe faculty
senate and gave a brief description ofthe position. Dr. Feuerman asked Dr. Bodis-Wollner to
work withDr. Powderlyto get more information on the Faculty Senate to move forward. Dr.
Rinnert volunteered to serve on the Faculty Senate.

Sub-Committee Reports

Dr. Feuermanmet with sub-committee chairs to go over goals for the next two years.

Student Admissions, Academic Standards and Student Activities

Dr. An will work withthe curriculum renewal committee to define the mechanism ofevaluating
student promotions.

CEPC

Dr. Eisner statedthat she contacted previous members of CEPCto see if they wanted to serveon
the committee. Shegot manyresponses. She reached out to other faculty members. She is
waiting for themto respond. Onceshegets an ideaof who is returning, she will add more
members. Dr. Eisnerviewed materials from otherschools to see what other schools are doing
with curriculum committees. Some of the curriculum committees havea great deal of powerand
saywhile other committees are not as powerful. Dr. Eisner asked anyone who is interested or
has suggestions to let her know.

Student Activities

Dr. Powderly spoke with the president ofthe 4th year class who will facilitate a meeting with
head of med council or a presentation to med council. Dr. Powderly asked the student center for
a list of studentclubs. She wanted to know whichclubs have faculty advisors and which do not.
She stated that she hopefully she will have an update by the next meeting.

Dr. Feuerman will meet with Dr. Avitable, who is the chair ofFaculty & Professional Staff.




